Park Board Meeting Sept. 7,1983

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Frank Holes, Ed McNamara, Pam Garfield, Representatives of the Men's Fast Pitch League

Representatives of the Men's Fast Pitch League informed the board that the ball diamond, backstop, and lights are in need of repair. The backstop and fence was damaged by kids climbing it by the pavilion. A truck also drove through the fence through centerfield and by the scoreboard. It was talked about putting dugouts in at the park, but the money is not there to do this.

Park Improvements are depending upon the \$1500 from the Township that will be given to the board and it was proposed to get prices to repair the backstop and fence, and also block squares for the dugout. Frank Holes proposed to repair these items in early spring.

In the men's bathroom, a corner pipe is leaking and the padlock on the lights is very bad. It was proposed to change the lock. It was also mentioned to buy more barrels for trash. Relocating the dumpster was also proposed.

A tournament was brought up to be scheduledon a weekend at the park, but no reservations will be taken until January for this.

A letter was received from the Women's Softball League telling of repairs. Later, A check was presented to the board from the Men's League for \$500.

Balance: \$44.80 (after the donation of \$81.00 by Women's SB Team.